
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a very full week, at the end of an incredibly busy 
but ultimately very successful half term. We have been told 
during external reviews, that behaviour is exemplary, that our 
EYFS provision is very good and that our Phonics provision, 
PE, Geography, History and MFL are all excellent. 

My team could not have worked any harder or been any more 
determined to improve the outcomes for every single child. 
This really is a very special school where every child is known, 
understood, and loved by a team that are all determined to help 
them achieve their full potential. 

We celebrated the end of Mental Health week today, with a 
dance and song celebration in the playground, followed by the 
symbolic joining of our ‘Connecting Together’ paperchains. 
Thank you to Miss Jacobs, Mr Froud and Miss Barr for 
organising such an energising end to the half term. 

We appreciate all of your support this term, it has been lovely 
to meet so many of you, when you have come into school for 
celebration assemblies, coffee mornings and to support in 
school. We ask, that if you have any concerns, please do come 
and speak to us directly, as that will mean that we are able to 
correct issues and misconceptions quickly. We work very hard 
to be approachable and honest in our communications with 
you. 

Have a wonderful half term break and we will see you again on 
Monday 20th February.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mel Nugent  
 
Head teacher 
 
 

  10 February 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

The team that have earned the most 

points in the week ending 27th January is the 

Green Team 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 -  Emilia and Clarabelle 

Year 4 -  Rahma 

Year 5 -  Chrisiah and Riley 

Year 6 -  David A and Ifrah  

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done 

to the following Golden Book 

winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Adhya  

R Emily  

1 Emmanuella  

2 Samridhi  

3 Massi Jack  

4 Lesly  

5 Joel Aaliyah 

6 Jude Tinaye 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
10 February 2023 - 315pm 
School closes for February  
half-term 

 

Monday 20 February 2023 

Back to school 

 

Friday 3 March 2023 

World Book Day 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Daisy 96% 

KS2—  Wheat 98% 

Well done!! 

Sports Golden Book 

 



 

 



 

 

Take a #shelfie 

This half-term holiday we are having a #shelfie competition in preparation for World Book Day. 

We are challenging children (and staff) to take a #shelfie which features some of their favourite books and some clues to 

their identity.  Children could include their favourite books and items which relate to their hobbies and interests or any oth-

er items which might give others a clue to their identity.  

The winners in each year group will receive a gift voucher to spend at our upcoming book fair. 


